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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have looked at our world and discussed whether Jesus would be happy with the 

world we live in. 

In English, we have explored some more of the story, looking at the characters’ emotions 

throughout as well as drew and annotated the farm from the story, drawing our knowledge 

from Henry’s farm. 

In Maths, we have done lots of division and completed our end of block assessment. We have 

also started our length and perimeter unit. 

In Topic, we looked at different artefacts from the Iron Age as well as explored prehistoric 

tombs and monuments focusing on Stonehenge. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Sebastian for his dedication and care in his English work and Orson for 

doing so well in maths and achieving full marks in our assessment 

Headteacher's Award: Vihaan for perseverance with his division in maths and Ed for his love 

and learning especially in Maths and always trying to challenge himself. 

Shining Stars: All of Otters 

Pupil Voice: “I really like learning about the Iron Age, it’s really interesting.” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 27th January – Exploration of the Minnis. Please can children wear their wellies and 

a waterproof coat with their school uniform and bring their school shoes and a spare pair of 

socks to change in to. Please can children be dropped off at the Minnis Shop around 8:45. 

No swimming for Year 3 this week due to pool closure. 


